
This week in Year 6 we have been enjoying Science week! Thank you very much to all volunteers 

who visited this week, especially Mrs Still who shared her experiences with the class on Monday. 

We have also been assessing our knowledge so far using SATs practice tests. Tests will be sent home 

next week for children to go through with parents. Marks will be available next week too but please 

appreciate that it takes time to mark the assessments!  

Next week we are looking forward to: 

 Starting our maths topic of ratio. 

 Studying ‘Goodnight Mr Tom’. 

 Revising maths concepts based on our assessments. 

 

Homework 

Homework this week is a worksheet about finding the volume of cuboids. This is something that we 

covered earlier in the year and we were going to revise it during ‘snow week’! I think it would really 

help the children to revise it at home using these sheets. 

Reading homework is a poetry comprehension sheet- please allow the children to attempt this 

independently. If they are given help afterwards, please make this clear on the sheet. Answers can be 

written on paper or the sheet. 

Spellings lists are available on the website and children have had copies sent home. Spellings will be 

tested on a Wednesday. 

It is expected that all children know their times tables up to 12x12 by now. Testing is carried out 

every Wednesday. 

Thank you for your support with this. If your child is unable to complete the homework for whatever 

reason, please let me know via a letter. Internet access is available at school for those who do not 

have it at home. 

Library trip this term- 27.03.2018 11am. Please let Miss Parry or the office know if you 

are able to help. 

The Year 6 team 


